
Calling All 8th Grade Girls Soccer Players 
 

The UA High School Girls Soccer Team has scheduled its UAHS Girls Soccer 
Information Night for Sunday, March 24 at 6:30 p.m. in the UAHS Cafeteria.  

 
All interested incoming players for the 2018 season should pre-register on the 

website at www.uagirlssoccer.com prior to the meeting, which will last 
approximately one hour. At this meeting, Coach Chris Merrick will welcome you 

and provide an outline of the summer training calendar and the UAHS Girls Soccer 
Program. Please register your daughter so that you will be added to our 

communication distribution list for the latest news and updates. 
 

You can also view the latest calendar updates on the website.  
 

Please note the summer showcase tournament is scheduled for   
Saturday & Sunday, July 29 & 30. Tryouts are August 1 – 3.  

 

If you have any questions at this time,  
please email the Parent Board at 
parentboard@uagirlssoccer.com. 
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